Carlsbad, New Mexico
July 22, 1933

Mr. Frank Vesely,
Commissioner of Public Lands,
Santa Fe, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Vesely:

Several weeks ago Dr. .ells
requested your office to send a bond form to
the Wealker 0il Coporation, Hobbs, Hew liexico.
This compeny are desirous of making a personal
bond in léeu of their U. S. F. & G. Co. bond.

I have discussed this with Dr.
¥ells and it meets with his approval. Tuis
bond form should have been sent to ‘alker Uil
Corporation, 809 Ellis-Singleton Building,
#ichita, Kansas instead of ILiobbs. It is my
fault inasruch as I didn't give Dr. Wells the
correct address at the first,

Please send another bond form
in the amount of 310,000,00 to these people at
once as it is my error that has caused all the
unnecessary delay, thank you

Very truly yours,

J. De Hunter,
0il & Gas Inspector.



